From: Shodja Eddin Ziaian

To: Independent Monitor <iccelectionscommittee2019@gmail.com>

Cc: Shodja Eddin Ziaian

**Sent:** Wednesday, January 20, 2021, 03:54:43 p.m. EST

Subject: Fwd: Request for list of members

Dear Mr. Huberman,

I hope you were having a positive and healthy New Year 2021 start so far.

I am sorry to bother you in asking for your help.

Yesterday, as a member in due form, I wrote an email to the ICC Board requesting the list of ICC members. Their response was that ICC is unable to process my request until after the settlement with you is closed. (See below their response and our correspondence).

I am not sure but could *you* still provide the membership list (with my 40\$ payment as was stated before)?

Sincerely

Dr. Shodja Eddin Ziaian, retired university professer, ICC member.